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GCSE results day

The GCSE results day this year is Thursday 22" August. Ye:
11 students can collect their results from the main school
entrance between 09.00am — 10.00am.

If you are unable to collect your results in person, then you
results will be posted on Friday 23" August to your home
address.

Please note: under no circumstances will results be available
by telephone or email.

Hands On Science

This term the year 8 pupils have been learning about plant
and animal cells. The pupils made their own microscope
slides using onion skin. They then used a microscope to
view the cells. It was a smelly lesson, but enjoyed by all the

pupils.
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WRAP

The second round of Wellness Recovery Action Pla
(WRAP), has started with another year 7 group and
continue until the end of the summer term. This is |
staff from the EWB team and is to help pupils plan
better manage difficult situations and feelings.
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Rugby

During this half term, we have had a representati
the Hull KR inclusivity team come into school and
a rugby taster session to the pupils. We had a larg
group of students from across the school take pa
this session and they all enjoyed it.
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